
HITCHIN BOYS’ SCHOOL  
Tuesday 22nd October 2019

6.30pm – 8.30pm

HITCHIN GIRLS’ SCHOOL 
Wednesday 23rd October 2019

6.30pm – 8.30pm

THE PRIORY SCHOOL 
Thursday 24th October 2019

6.30pm – 8.30pm

The three Hitchin secondary schools have worked 
together for many years as a sixth form consortium. We 
currently have nearly 700 students studying 35 A Level 
and equivalent L3 qualifications, including further maths 
and a wide range of language, design & technology 
and expressive arts courses. We aim to meet the needs 
of all students through a high quality provision of 
appropriate learning and enrichment opportunities. We 
have an excellent track record of supporting students 
in applying to highly competitive courses in Higher 

Education, other academic routes, apprenticeships and 
alternative training pathways.
We start our enrolment process for September 2020 
with each school hosting an open evening event 
during week commencing 21st October 2019. If you 
are considering post -16 education for 2020, you are 
warmly invited to attend.
Standard entry requirement to our Consortium is five  
Grade 9 – 4 GCSEs or equivalent, including a grade 4 
or above in both maths and English. Some subjects will 
have additional entry requirements.
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